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I OPPOSE HB 3076. 

 

This is a double jeopardy against one type of business owner. Gun shops already 

have to go through a stringent repeated process to have a FFL to be able to sell 

guns. They also have to go through the process of having a 

business license in this state. What would be the benefit of another licensing program 

except to target a particular business for winners and losers. 

 

Oregon use to be known as the most gun friendly state. We were the pioneer state. 

State leaders have turned this state into an unfriendly business state with criminals 

running free on our streets. There is a correlation between more gun strictions and 

increased crime. 


